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Governor Brown Announces Appointment of Katherine Aguilar Perez-Estolano to the California High Speed Rail Board

Ms. Perez-Estolano has been very active in local transportation issues in Los Angeles County and we have worked closely with her on a number of initiatives. Her addition to the California High Speed Rail Authority will ensure that Los Angeles County not only has a representative from our area, but also a representative with an extensive background in transportation. We look forward to working with Ms. Perez-Estolano and thank the Governor for appointing her to the Authority.
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